
ON JUNE 8, 2020 WE RE-OPENED IMPLEMENTING
CDC RECOMENDED GUIDELINES KEEPING SOCIAL
DISTANCING AS MUCH AS POSSIBLE,SANITIZING

AND DISINFECTING OUR ENVIRONMENT. 
              HOURS BY APPOINTMENT ONLY

     - WE ONLY ATTEND PATIENTS THAT HAVE BEEN
PRE-SCREENED BY PHONE AND INSTRUCTED TO

FOLLOW THE STEPS AND PRECAUTIONS TO
PROVIDE A SAFE ENVIRONMENT FOR YOU AND OUR

STAFF ON THE DAY OF YOUR APPOINTMENT.
NO WALK-IN PATIENTS WILL BE SEEN UNTIL THEY

HAVE BEEN PRE-SCREENED BY PHONE.
    - 1 OR 2 PEOPLE AT ONE TIME. NO COMPANIONS

ALLOWED (EXCEPT HEALTHCARE TAKER OR CHILD
PATIENT'S PARENT)

    - EVERYONE MUST BE WEARING  A FACE MASK
WHEN THEY ARRIVE FOR THEIR APPOINTMENT. WE

DO  NOT PROVIDE ONE.

 IF YOU NEED  DENTAL TREATMENT, SCHEDULE AN
APPOINTMENT, TALK TO THE DOCTOR OR STAFF
YOU MUST CALL BY PHONE OR EMAIL US SO WE

CAN PRE-SCREEN YOU AND SCHEDULE AN
APPOINTMENT.   OUR DOOR REMAINS LOCKED AT  
ALL TIMES TO AVOID A POSSIBLE CONTAGIOUS

SITUATION.
 

CALL:  202-462-1925   
  EMAIL: LADHPLLC@GMAIL.COM


